
Sun Jun 9, 2024

06:00 ESCAPE TO THE CHATEAU Captioned Repeat WS G

A Boat In The Moat 

It's springtime at the chateau and there are big plans afoot for a boat in the moat. And Angel tangles with ancient 
wallpaper while Dick wrestles with an old rake in the meadow.

07:00 GETAWAY Captioned Repeat WS PG

Scenic - Eclipse #2 

This week on Getaway David Reyne tours Southern Spain, ticking off the towns of Malaga, Granada and Seville. 

07:30 HOUSE HUNTERS Repeat WS G

Bachelor Pad in Phoenix 

A Phoenix man is excited to invest in his first property, but while he wants a place that fits his bachelor lifestyle, his 
mother wants him to settle down in a single family home. With Mom helping to cover costs, he will have to consider 
her two cents.

08:00 HOUSE HUNTERS Repeat WS G

To Save or To Spend, That Is the Question 

Two young ICU nurses search for their first home in the countryside of Pennsylvania. He wants to find a rancher 
with few stairs in the town he's from, but she prefers a two-story charmer and worries about every detail that might 
happen in their future.

08:30 HOUSE HUNT DILEMMA  Repeat WS PG

Coastal Charm vs City Vibe 

The season opens with Mark and Kate, a couple deliberating between the beachside serenity of Barwon Heads and 
the bustling urban environment of Richmond. Hosts Ronnie and Georgia guide them through both locales, 
showcasing lifestyle, community vibes, and property values, to unearth a solution that bridges their desires with 
reality.

09:30 GOOD BONES Repeat WS PG

From Reek, To Chic 

Mina and Karen take on an old shotgun-style home near downtown Indianapolis, and demo day becomes a test of 
bad smells they will never forget; Mina's brother Tad learns the basics of framing a house and installing decorative 
wall tiles.

10:30 HELP! I WRECKED MY HOUSE Repeat WS G

Whose Decision Is it Anyway? 

Indecision has a family stuck in a house with half-done projects and a bathroom riddled with perilous problems. 
Jasmine looks for the perfect way to suit both their tastes to create a finished home with a timeless look they'll love 
for years to come.

11:30 AUSTRALIA'S BEST HOUSE Repeat WS G

Owner Knows Best & Outdoor Projects 

Personal touches make the difference in this episode, featuring homes where owners have taken a direct hand in 
the design process, and spectacular outdoor projects that extend living spaces into nature.
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Sun Jun 9, 2024

12:30 BEACHFRONT BARGAIN HUNT: 
RENOVATION Repeat WS G

Lookin' for Low-Cost Renovations in the Low Country 

A couple from Charlotte looks for a beach getaway on South Carolina's Hilton Head Island; renovating the home 
before the prime rental season starts presents an even bigger challenge.

13:30 BARGAIN BLOCK Repeat WS G

Dormer and Palm 

With one house collapsing and the other a broken shell, Evan Thomas and Keith Bynum have their renovation 
powers put to the test. The Dormer House classes up the block with gold, glamor and glitz, while the Palm House 
blossoms into an island getaway.

14:30 OPEN HOMES AUSTRALIA Repeat WS TBC

Dave takes a look inside a coastal barn fusion in Adelaide. We get a look at Bec and Georges own home in 
Melbourne and James gets to the central coast to see Kyal and Karas Bay build project.

15:00 MY AUSSIE BUILD Repeat WS G

Masterpiece 

Stephen, a skilled builder, takes on the task of building a duplex for clients Shae, Paul, Andrew, and Lauren in 
Bentleigh, VIC. With meticulous planning and execution, Stephen strives to create two stunning homes that meet the 
clients' individual needs and preferences.

15:30 HOLIDAY HOMES IN THE SUN Repeat WS G

Chipping Camden, UK 

Property expert Amanda Lamb, presenter and JLS star JB Gill, and DJ and presenter Sam Pinkham are in 
Lanzarote in the Canary Islands, competing to find their favourite holiday rental.

16:30 ESCAPE TO THE CHATEAU Captioned Repeat WS G

A Boat In The Moat 

It's springtime at the chateau and there are big plans afoot for a boat in the moat. And Angel tangles with ancient 
wallpaper while Dick wrestles with an old rake in the meadow.

17:30 HOUSE HUNTERS Repeat WS G

Style vs. Spreadsheet in Pennsylvania 

In Lancaster, PA, a newlywed has recently relocated and is looking to purchase their first house.
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Sun Jun 9, 2024

18:00 HOUSE HUNTERS Repeat WS G

Big Character on the Central Coast 

In Atascadero, CA, a couple relocates to be closer to their children and prospective grandchildren.

18:30 HOUSE HUNTERS INTERNATIONAL Repeat WS G

Living Her Best Life in Ajijic, Mexico 

Newly enabled to work remotely, a Canadian woman looks to escape the cold and head south to live her best life in 
Ajijic, Mexico. She wants to live a healthier, sunnier lifestyle poolside with her puppy, but her frugal friend may foil 
her big dreams.

19:00 HOUSE HUNTERS INTERNATIONAL Repeat WS G

Dilemma In Dublin 

A Washington-based couple with children seek budget-friendly real estate options in Dublin and the lady makes no 
secret of her admiration for Irish culture.

19:30 FIXER UPPER Repeat WS PG

Sports Chaplain Tackles Fixer 

A couple tours houses near Baylor University, in search of one large enough to entertain a football team.

20:30 BARBIE DREAMHOUSE CHALLENGE WS PG

The Suite Life of Barbie and Ken 

Jonathan Knight and Kristina Crestin must create Barbie's bedroom suite, as they battle Alison Victoria and Ty 
Pennington, who are building a first-ever den for Ken; special guests Allison Holker Boss and ET's Nischelle Turner 
join the fun.

21:30 DOWN HOME FAB WS PG

French Glam Bungalow 

Chelsea and Cole mix business and friendship as they renovate their friend's 1920s bungalow; Chelsea knows the 
couple's maximalist and whimsical style, so she pushes her design to the limit with a pink fireplace and black velvet 
skull wallpaper.

22:30 RICO TO THE RESCUE WS PG

Our Contractor Is at the Neighbors 

A couple turns to professional help after realizing a renovation is out of their reach, but their contractor's lack of 
focus continues to stall their dream home plans. Now, Rico and his team arrive to manage the project for the final 
push it needs.

Cons.Advice: Dangerous Behaviour

23:30 HOUSE HUNTERS Repeat WS G

Big Character on the Central Coast 

In Atascadero, CA, a couple relocates to be closer to their children and prospective grandchildren.

00:00 MY AUSSIE BUILD Repeat WS G

Masterpiece 

Stephen, a skilled builder, takes on the task of building a duplex for clients Shae, Paul, Andrew, and Lauren in 
Bentleigh, VIC. With meticulous planning and execution, Stephen strives to create two stunning homes that meet the 
clients' individual needs and preferences.
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Sun Jun 9, 2024

00:30 MY AUSSIE BUILD Repeat WS G

MDC Architects 

Matt, a passionate builder and architect, works on constructing his own family home in White Gum Valley, WA. 
Blending creativity and functionality, Matt designs and builds a unique and modern dwelling that reflects his personal 
style and showcases his architectural expertise.

01:00 BARBIE DREAMHOUSE CHALLENGE Repeat WS PG

The Suite Life of Barbie and Ken 

Jonathan Knight and Kristina Crestin must create Barbie's bedroom suite, as they battle Alison Victoria and Ty 
Pennington, who are building a first-ever den for Ken; special guests Allison Holker Boss and ET's Nischelle Turner 
join the fun.

02:00 POSTCARDS Captioned WS PG

This week we revisit Geelong's Pakington Street. Teng from Travel Guides hits the waves in Patterson Lakes. Todd 
explores Sunbury's history and hospitality. Plus, there's bread delivered by bike and viral smoothie bowls in Fitzroy 
North.

02:30 GETAWAY Captioned Repeat WS PG

Scenic - Eclipse #2 

This week on Getaway David Reyne tours Southern Spain, ticking off the towns of Malaga, Granada and Seville. 

03:00 BARGAIN BLOCK Repeat WS G

Dormer and Palm 

With one house collapsing and the other a broken shell, Evan Thomas and Keith Bynum have their renovation 
powers put to the test. The Dormer House classes up the block with gold, glamor and glitz, while the Palm House 
blossoms into an island getaway.

04:00 HOUSE HUNTERS Repeat WS G

Bachelor Pad in Phoenix 

A Phoenix man is excited to invest in his first property, but while he wants a place that fits his bachelor lifestyle, his 
mother wants him to settle down in a single family home. With Mom helping to cover costs, he will have to consider 
her two cents.

04:30 HOUSE HUNTERS Repeat WS G

To Save or To Spend, That Is the Question 

Two young ICU nurses search for their first home in the countryside of Pennsylvania. He wants to find a rancher 
with few stairs in the town he's from, but she prefers a two-story charmer and worries about every detail that might 
happen in their future.

05:00 AUSTRALIA'S BEST HOUSE Repeat WS G

Owner Knows Best & Outdoor Projects 

Personal touches make the difference in this episode, featuring homes where owners have taken a direct hand in 
the design process, and spectacular outdoor projects that extend living spaces into nature.
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Mon Jun 10, 2024

06:00 RICO TO THE RESCUE Repeat WS PG

Our Contractor Is at the Neighbors 

A couple turns to professional help after realizing a renovation is out of their reach, but their contractor's lack of 
focus continues to stall their dream home plans. Now, Rico and his team arrive to manage the project for the final 
push it needs.

Cons.Advice: Dangerous Behaviour

07:00 OPEN HOMES AUSTRALIA Repeat WS TBC

Dave takes a look inside a coastal barn fusion in Adelaide. We get a look at Bec and Georges own home in 
Melbourne and James gets to the central coast to see Kyal and Karas Bay build project.

07:30 MY AUSSIE BUILD Repeat WS G

Masterpiece 

Stephen, a skilled builder, takes on the task of building a duplex for clients Shae, Paul, Andrew, and Lauren in 
Bentleigh, VIC. With meticulous planning and execution, Stephen strives to create two stunning homes that meet the 
clients' individual needs and preferences.

08:00 FIXER UPPER Repeat WS PG

Sports Chaplain Tackles Fixer 

A couple tours houses near Baylor University, in search of one large enough to entertain a football team.

09:00 DOWN HOME FAB Repeat WS PG

French Glam Bungalow 

Chelsea and Cole mix business and friendship as they renovate their friend's 1920s bungalow; Chelsea knows the 
couple's maximalist and whimsical style, so she pushes her design to the limit with a pink fireplace and black velvet 
skull wallpaper.

10:00 BARGAIN BLOCK Repeat WS G

Dormer and Palm 

With one house collapsing and the other a broken shell, Evan Thomas and Keith Bynum have their renovation 
powers put to the test. The Dormer House classes up the block with gold, glamor and glitz, while the Palm House 
blossoms into an island getaway.

11:00 POSTCARDS Captioned Repeat WS PG

This week we revisit Geelong's Pakington Street. Teng from Travel Guides hits the waves in Patterson Lakes. Todd 
explores Sunbury's history and hospitality. Plus, there's bread delivered by bike and viral smoothie bowls in Fitzroy 
North.

11:30 GETAWAY Captioned Repeat WS PG

Scenic - Eclipse #2 

This week on Getaway David Reyne tours Southern Spain, ticking off the towns of Malaga, Granada and Seville. 

12:00 RICO TO THE RESCUE Repeat WS PG

Our Contractor Is at the Neighbors 

A couple turns to professional help after realizing a renovation is out of their reach, but their contractor's lack of 
focus continues to stall their dream home plans. Now, Rico and his team arrive to manage the project for the final 
push it needs.

Cons.Advice: Dangerous Behaviour
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Mon Jun 10, 2024

13:00 NO DEMO RENO Repeat WS G

Colour Correction 

A single mum who loves to bake asks Jenn Todryk to turn her kitchen into a cake maker's paradise without burning 
up the budget. Then, Jenn helps a couple update their home to make it more user-friendly for their very active family.

14:00 MY AUSSIE BUILD Repeat WS G

MDC Architects 

Matt, a passionate builder and architect, works on constructing his own family home in White Gum Valley, WA. 
Blending creativity and functionality, Matt designs and builds a unique and modern dwelling that reflects his personal 
style and showcases his architectural expertise.

14:30 THE BLOCK GLASSHOUSE Captioned Repeat WS PG

Laundry and Staircase Reveal 

Tonight its a race to the very last minute as the teams deliver their laundries, powder rooms and staircases. There's 
disappointment once again this week as one couple don't finish in time.  There's another $10,00 prize money for the 
winning  team and only one point separates first and second place.

16:00 BEST ROOM WINS PG

Mona Lisa Style 

Sharp-witted designer Doug competes against DIY queen Nicole in a neo-classical design challenge; Doug 
struggles to convince his clients to agree to an all gray palette, while Nicole's flooring plan leads to major setbacks.

17:00 FIXER UPPER Repeat WS PG

Sports Chaplain Tackles Fixer 

A couple tours houses near Baylor University, in search of one large enough to entertain a football team.
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Mon Jun 10, 2024

18:00 HOUSE HUNTERS INTERNATIONAL Repeat WS G

California Dreams on a Mission in Stuttgart 

A California family looks to transfer with a military promotion to Stuttgart, Germany; they want their kids to have a 
deeper world view, but if they're going to settle down successfully, they'll need to let go of their American-sized 
expectations.

18:30 HOUSE HUNTERS INTERNATIONAL Repeat WS G

From One Adventure to the Next in Costa Rica 

A young married couple decides to leave Canada in search of a more laid-back lifestyle in Costa Rica; they're 
looking to put down roots in Ojochal, but a surprise pregnancy has them moving faster than expected to find the 
right place.

19:00 HOUSE HUNTERS Repeat WS G

Missing Out in Portland 

A couple is desperate to get out of their cramped studio apartment and into a larger place in Portland, Oregon. He 
wants a big house in the suburbs they can grow into, but she has a fear of missing out and isn't ready to leave the 
city behind.

19:30 HOUSE HUNTERS WS G

High Expectations in Houston 

A buyer looks to leave behind California for a lower cost of living and become a homeowner in Houston, Texas; he's 
looking for a place near downtown that's move-in ready, but he'll have to prioritize what's important to stay within his 
budget.

20:30 HELP! I WRECKED MY HOUSE WS G

You Don't Complete Me 

It has been 10 years since Audrey and Darin moved into their functionally challenged home, but Jasmine 
reconfigures their awkward layout, creating a warm California coastal vibe, and doubles the size of their kitchen.

21:30 FLIP OR FLOP Repeat WS G

Time is Money 

In order to take advantage of a hot market, Tarek and Christina plan a quick flip for a small house on a big lot.; while 
their fast moves could land a big payday, they risk rushing the important details and creating bigger problems down 
the road.

22:30 TBA Captioned WS G

Information To Follow.

23:30 HOUSE HUNTERS INTERNATIONAL Repeat WS G

California Dreams on a Mission in Stuttgart 

A California family looks to transfer with a military promotion to Stuttgart, Germany; they want their kids to have a 
deeper world view, but if they're going to settle down successfully, they'll need to let go of their American-sized 
expectations.

00:00 HOUSE HUNTERS INTERNATIONAL Repeat WS G

From One Adventure to the Next in Costa Rica 

A young married couple decides to leave Canada in search of a more laid-back lifestyle in Costa Rica; they're 
looking to put down roots in Ojochal, but a surprise pregnancy has them moving faster than expected to find the 
right place.

00:30 HOUSE HUNTERS Repeat WS G

Missing Out in Portland 

A couple is desperate to get out of their cramped studio apartment and into a larger place in Portland, Oregon. He 
wants a big house in the suburbs they can grow into, but she has a fear of missing out and isn't ready to leave the 
city behind.
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Mon Jun 10, 2024

01:00 HELP! I WRECKED MY HOUSE Repeat WS G

You Don't Complete Me 

It has been 10 years since Audrey and Darin moved into their functionally challenged home, but Jasmine 
reconfigures their awkward layout, creating a warm California coastal vibe, and doubles the size of their kitchen.

02:00 NO DEMO RENO Repeat WS G

Colour Correction 

A single mum who loves to bake asks Jenn Todryk to turn her kitchen into a cake maker's paradise without burning 
up the budget. Then, Jenn helps a couple update their home to make it more user-friendly for their very active family.

03:00 TBA Captioned WS G

Information To Follow.

04:00 FLIP OR FLOP Repeat WS G

Time is Money 

In order to take advantage of a hot market, Tarek and Christina plan a quick flip for a small house on a big lot.; while 
their fast moves could land a big payday, they risk rushing the important details and creating bigger problems down 
the road.

04:30 FLIP OR FLOP Repeat WS G

Century Flip 

Tarek and Christina take on a hundred-year-old house in a historic neighbourhood of Santa Ana, California, where 
they're faced with the challenges of preserving the home's original charm while modernizing it to today's standards.

05:00 BEST ROOM WINS Repeat PG

Mona Lisa Style 

Sharp-witted designer Doug competes against DIY queen Nicole in a neo-classical design challenge; Doug 
struggles to convince his clients to agree to an all gray palette, while Nicole's flooring plan leads to major setbacks.

PLEASE NOTE: This document and its contents are embargoed until 9:00 AM Sunday 02 June 2024. This 
document is confidential and is the copyright of Nine Network Australia Pty. Ltd. This document or its 
contents must not be disclosed or released to any third party before the Embargo Date.

Page 8 of 28

Sydney Program Guide



Tue Jun 11, 2024

06:00 HOUSE HUNTERS INTERNATIONAL Repeat WS G

From One Adventure to the Next in Costa Rica 

A young married couple decides to leave Canada in search of a more laid-back lifestyle in Costa Rica; they're 
looking to put down roots in Ojochal, but a surprise pregnancy has them moving faster than expected to find the 
right place.

06:30 HOUSE HUNTERS Repeat WS G

Missing Out in Portland 

A couple is desperate to get out of their cramped studio apartment and into a larger place in Portland, Oregon. He 
wants a big house in the suburbs they can grow into, but she has a fear of missing out and isn't ready to leave the 
city behind.

07:00 AUSTRALIA'S BEST HOUSE Repeat WS G

Owner Knows Best & Outdoor Projects 

Personal touches make the difference in this episode, featuring homes where owners have taken a direct hand in 
the design process, and spectacular outdoor projects that extend living spaces into nature.

08:00 THE BLOCK GLASSHOUSE Captioned Repeat WS PG

Laundry and Staircase Reveal 

Tonight its a race to the very last minute as the teams deliver their laundries, powder rooms and staircases. There's 
disappointment once again this week as one couple don't finish in time.  There's another $10,00 prize money for the 
winning  team and only one point separates first and second place.

09:30 HOUSE HUNTERS INTERNATIONAL Repeat WS G

California Dreams on a Mission in Stuttgart 

A California family looks to transfer with a military promotion to Stuttgart, Germany; they want their kids to have a 
deeper world view, but if they're going to settle down successfully, they'll need to let go of their American-sized 
expectations.

10:00 HOUSE HUNTERS INTERNATIONAL Repeat WS G

From One Adventure to the Next in Costa Rica 

A young married couple decides to leave Canada in search of a more laid-back lifestyle in Costa Rica; they're 
looking to put down roots in Ojochal, but a surprise pregnancy has them moving faster than expected to find the 
right place.

10:30 OPEN HOMES AUSTRALIA Repeat WS TBC

Dave takes a look inside a coastal barn fusion in Adelaide. We get a look at Bec and Georges own home in 
Melbourne and James gets to the central coast to see Kyal and Karas Bay build project.

11:00 BEST ROOM WINS Repeat PG

Mona Lisa Style 

Sharp-witted designer Doug competes against DIY queen Nicole in a neo-classical design challenge; Doug 
struggles to convince his clients to agree to an all gray palette, while Nicole's flooring plan leads to major setbacks.

12:00 HELP! I WRECKED MY HOUSE Repeat WS G

You Don't Complete Me 

It has been 10 years since Audrey and Darin moved into their functionally challenged home, but Jasmine 
reconfigures their awkward layout, creating a warm California coastal vibe, and doubles the size of their kitchen.

13:00 HOUSE HUNTERS Repeat WS G

High Expectations in Houston 

A buyer looks to leave behind California for a lower cost of living and become a homeowner in Houston, Texas; he's 
looking for a place near downtown that's move-in ready, but he'll have to prioritize what's important to stay within his 
budget.

PLEASE NOTE: This document and its contents are embargoed until 9:00 AM Sunday 02 June 2024. This 
document is confidential and is the copyright of Nine Network Australia Pty. Ltd. This document or its 
contents must not be disclosed or released to any third party before the Embargo Date.

Page 9 of 28

Sydney Program Guide



Tue Jun 11, 2024

13:30 HOUSE HUNTERS Repeat WS G

From Brooklyn to 'Bama 

A young couple is ready to leave New York City for a new life in Huntsville, Ala.; as the daughter of immigrants, 
she's learned to be careful with every penny, but for him, a little thing like money shouldn't stand between him and 
what he wants.

14:00 TBA Captioned WS G

Information To Follow.

15:00 THE BLOCK GLASSHOUSE Captioned Repeat WS PG

The Buyers Vote  

In a surprise twist Scotty invites prospective buyers to inspect the apartments. They become judge and jury and 
award one couple with the $5000 jury prize. Kitchen week begins and the teams struggle with planning, tradesmen 
and work loads. 

16:00 BEST ROOM WINS PG

Out on a Ledge 

Hunky designer Dan faces off against positive-minded Jinnie to see who can create the best modern rustic den; Dan 
struggles to please his demanding homeowners while Jinnie sparks a massive construction project.

17:00 FLIP OR FLOP Repeat WS G

Time is Money 

In order to take advantage of a hot market, Tarek and Christina plan a quick flip for a small house on a big lot.; while 
their fast moves could land a big payday, they risk rushing the important details and creating bigger problems down 
the road.

17:30 FLIP OR FLOP Repeat WS G

Century Flip 

Tarek and Christina take on a hundred-year-old house in a historic neighbourhood of Santa Ana, California, where 
they're faced with the challenges of preserving the home's original charm while modernizing it to today's standards.
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Tue Jun 11, 2024

18:00 HOUSE HUNTERS INTERNATIONAL Repeat WS G

Cowboys and Kangaroos in Caloundra, Australia 

A Texas family ditches their stressful life and moves to the laid-back town of Caloundra, Australia; they're looking for 
a place with enough room to host a visiting family, and she wants a pool, but he doesn't want the extra maintenance.

18:30 HOUSE HUNTERS INTERNATIONAL Repeat WS G

Family, Fun and a Fresh Start in Valencia, Spain 

A Romanian couple looks to trade their hectic lifestyle in Bucharest for a slower pace in Valencia, Spain; he's 
opening a business and wants to find a place near the city centre, but she prefers something that's more on the 
outskirts of town.

19:00 HOUSE HUNTERS Repeat WS G

A First Home for Miss Indiana 

Having been crowned Miss Indiana, a single woman has her sites set on buying her first home. She's looking for an 
older home with character and an updated interior, but finding the perfect place for this beauty queen proves to be a 
pageant of problems.

19:30 COUNTRY HOUSE HUNTERS NZ WS G

Te Kuiti 

Couples search for their perfect country house in New Zealand, all while exploring some rural attractions and 
meeting some of the locals.

20:00 COUNTRY HOUSE HUNTERS NZ WS PG

Blenheim 

Couples search for their perfect country house in New Zealand, all while exploring some rural attractions and 
meeting some of the locals.

20:30 ESCAPE TO THE CHATEAU Captioned Repeat WS G

Great British Garden Party & the Roof 

With life a bit quieter than normal, Dick and Angel throw a Great British garden party for Arthur and Dorothy's 
friends, and work finally starts on re-slating the chateau roof.

21:30 HOLIDAY HOMES IN THE SUN WS G

Estoril, Portugal 

Property expert Amanda Lamb, presenter and JLS star JB Gill, and DJ and presenter Sam Pinkham are in 
Lanzarote in the Canary Islands, competing to find their favourite holiday rental.

22:30 YOUR HOME MADE PERFECT WS G

Hemal and Kapila 

A couple from Stockport must choose from two architects competing designs to remodel their four-bedroom house. 
Virtual reality will aid them in their decision.

23:50 GARDEN GURUS MOMENTS Captioned Repeat WS G

Jarrahdale Primary School 

The Garden Gurus team give you tips and tricks for gardening success, every season of year. From feeding your 
lawn, to indoor plants and everything in between, Trev and the team have you covered.
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Tue Jun 11, 2024

00:00 HOUSE HUNTERS INTERNATIONAL Repeat WS G

Family, Fun and a Fresh Start in Valencia, Spain 

A Romanian couple looks to trade their hectic lifestyle in Bucharest for a slower pace in Valencia, Spain; he's 
opening a business and wants to find a place near the city centre, but she prefers something that's more on the 
outskirts of town.

00:30 HOUSE HUNTERS Repeat WS G

A First Home for Miss Indiana 

Having been crowned Miss Indiana, a single woman has her sites set on buying her first home. She's looking for an 
older home with character and an updated interior, but finding the perfect place for this beauty queen proves to be a 
pageant of problems.

01:00 COUNTRY HOUSE HUNTERS NZ Repeat WS G

Te Kuiti 

Couples search for their perfect country house in New Zealand, all while exploring some rural attractions and 
meeting some of the locals.

01:30 COUNTRY HOUSE HUNTERS NZ Repeat WS PG

Blenheim 

Couples search for their perfect country house in New Zealand, all while exploring some rural attractions and 
meeting some of the locals.

02:00 HOLIDAY HOMES IN THE SUN Repeat WS G

Estoril, Portugal 

Property expert Amanda Lamb, presenter and JLS star JB Gill, and DJ and presenter Sam Pinkham are in 
Lanzarote in the Canary Islands, competing to find their favourite holiday rental.

03:00 AUSTRALIA'S BEST HOUSE Repeat WS G

Owner Knows Best & Outdoor Projects 

Personal touches make the difference in this episode, featuring homes where owners have taken a direct hand in 
the design process, and spectacular outdoor projects that extend living spaces into nature.

04:00 YOUR HOME MADE PERFECT Repeat WS G

Hemal and Kapila 

A couple from Stockport must choose from two architects competing designs to remodel their four-bedroom house. 
Virtual reality will aid them in their decision.

05:20 GARDEN GURUS MOMENTS Captioned Repeat WS G

Season Garden Care Facts 

The Garden Gurus team give you tips and tricks for gardening success, every season of year. From feeding your 
lawn, to indoor plants and everything in between, Trev and the team have you covered.

05:30 OPEN HOMES AUSTRALIA Repeat WS TBC

Dave takes a look inside a coastal barn fusion in Adelaide. We get a look at Bec and Georges own home in 
Melbourne and James gets to the central coast to see Kyal and Karas Bay build project.
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Wed Jun 12, 2024

06:00 HOUSE HUNTERS INTERNATIONAL Repeat WS G

Family, Fun and a Fresh Start in Valencia, Spain 

A Romanian couple looks to trade their hectic lifestyle in Bucharest for a slower pace in Valencia, Spain; he's 
opening a business and wants to find a place near the city centre, but she prefers something that's more on the 
outskirts of town.

06:30 HOUSE HUNTERS Repeat WS G

A First Home for Miss Indiana 

Having been crowned Miss Indiana, a single woman has her sites set on buying her first home. She's looking for an 
older home with character and an updated interior, but finding the perfect place for this beauty queen proves to be a 
pageant of problems.

07:00 BARGAIN BLOCK Repeat WS G

Dormer and Palm 

With one house collapsing and the other a broken shell, Evan Thomas and Keith Bynum have their renovation 
powers put to the test. The Dormer House classes up the block with gold, glamor and glitz, while the Palm House 
blossoms into an island getaway.

08:00 THE GARDEN GURUS Captioned Repeat WS G

This week we share the best way to protect your edible plants, and Nev shows us just how easy and beneficial 
starting your very own free standing compost bin can be.

08:30 THE BLOCK GLASSHOUSE Captioned Repeat WS PG

The Buyers Vote  

In a surprise twist Scotty invites prospective buyers to inspect the apartments. They become judge and jury and 
award one couple with the $5000 jury prize. Kitchen week begins and the teams struggle with planning, tradesmen 
and work loads. 

09:30 HOUSE HUNTERS INTERNATIONAL Repeat WS G

Cowboys and Kangaroos in Caloundra, Australia 

A Texas family ditches their stressful life and moves to the laid-back town of Caloundra, Australia; they're looking for 
a place with enough room to host a visiting family, and she wants a pool, but he doesn't want the extra maintenance.

10:00 HOUSE HUNTERS INTERNATIONAL Repeat WS G

Family, Fun and a Fresh Start in Valencia, Spain 

A Romanian couple looks to trade their hectic lifestyle in Bucharest for a slower pace in Valencia, Spain; he's 
opening a business and wants to find a place near the city centre, but she prefers something that's more on the 
outskirts of town.

10:30 BEST ROOM WINS Repeat PG

Out on a Ledge 

Hunky designer Dan faces off against positive-minded Jinnie to see who can create the best modern rustic den; Dan 
struggles to please his demanding homeowners while Jinnie sparks a massive construction project.

11:30 YOUR HOME MADE PERFECT Repeat WS G

Hemal and Kapila 

A couple from Stockport must choose from two architects competing designs to remodel their four-bedroom house. 
Virtual reality will aid them in their decision.
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Wed Jun 12, 2024

12:50 GARDEN GURUS MOMENTS Captioned Repeat WS G

Herb Highlight/Fiery Plants 

The Garden Gurus team give you tips and tricks for gardening success, every season of year. From feeding your 
lawn, to indoor plants and everything in between, Trev and the team have you covered.

13:00 AUSTRALIA'S BEST HOUSE Repeat WS G

Owner Knows Best & Outdoor Projects 

Personal touches make the difference in this episode, featuring homes where owners have taken a direct hand in 
the design process, and spectacular outdoor projects that extend living spaces into nature.

14:00 COUNTRY HOUSE HUNTERS NZ Repeat WS G

Te Kuiti 

Couples search for their perfect country house in New Zealand, all while exploring some rural attractions and 
meeting some of the locals.

14:30 COUNTRY HOUSE HUNTERS NZ Repeat WS PG

Blenheim 

Couples search for their perfect country house in New Zealand, all while exploring some rural attractions and 
meeting some of the locals.

15:00 THE BLOCK GLASSHOUSE Captioned Repeat WS PG

Tonight the winners of The Block Pop Up Shop are announced - the winners pocketing over $4500 in profits. All the 
teams are looking for a unique winning ingredient that will impress the judges for Sunday's kitchen reveal. 

16:00 BEST ROOM WINS PG

Window Stressing 

Interior designers Monica and Rosa have four days and $25,000 to make over their homeowners' bland bedrooms. 
Rosa receives the wrong custom-made window doors, and Monica loses the light trying to glam up her design.

17:00 HOLIDAY HOMES IN THE SUN Repeat WS G

Estoril, Portugal 

Property expert Amanda Lamb, presenter and JLS star JB Gill, and DJ and presenter Sam Pinkham are in 
Lanzarote in the Canary Islands, competing to find their favourite holiday rental.

PLEASE NOTE: This document and its contents are embargoed until 9:00 AM Sunday 02 June 2024. This 
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Wed Jun 12, 2024

18:00 HOUSE HUNTERS INTERNATIONAL Repeat WS G

Entrepreneuring in Amsterdam 

A penny-wise entrepreneur looks to uproot his Florida family to start a business overseas in Amsterdam; his wife 
wants to live the Dutch dream no matter the cost, but with rents on the rise, finding a suitable place will be a 
challenge.

18:30 HOUSE HUNTERS INTERNATIONAL Repeat WS G

Feeling the Noise in Phnom Penh 

A young Portuguese couple looks to advance their careers, education and relationship in Phnom Penh, Cambodia; 
he doesn't mind spending more to get a place with a pool, but she prefers to stay under budget and find something 
that's near her work.

19:00 HOUSE HUNTERS Repeat WS G

A Pro and a Novice in Charlotte 

A couple is eager to take the next step in their relationship and buy a house together in Charlotte, North Carolina. 
He's a first-time homebuyer and wants to stay on the low end of their budget, but she's owned homes in the past 
and wants an upgrade.

19:30 HOME TOWN WS G

The Heart of Laurel 

After a tornado destroyed a family's long-time residence nearly three years ago, they still have been unable to 
return. Now, Ben and Erin rally the entire community to roll up their sleeves and open their hearts to help finally 
bring the family back home.

20:30 GOOD BONES Repeat WS PG

A Backyard Barn For Karen 

Karen and Mina tackle a special project, Karen's new barn-shaped guesthouse that she has been dreaming of for 
years; the women get some devastating permit news from the city, forcing them to rethink the size of the structure.

21:30 RESTORED Repeat WS G

1900 Victorian Farmhouse 

A young couple seeks Brett's help restoring their big 1900 Victorian Farmhouse in time for their wedding. They're 
hoping Brett can design a rustic kitchen, update the laundry area and add light to the interior rooms.

22:30 MASTERS OF FLIP Repeat WS G

Flip Today, Gone Tomorrow 

Kortney and Dave revamp a quaint bungalow that boasts a quick-flip. Will renovating a house that's nearly finished 
be profitable in the end, or will it be more work than meets the eye?

23:30 HOUSE HUNTERS INTERNATIONAL Repeat WS G

Entrepreneuring in Amsterdam 

A penny-wise entrepreneur looks to uproot his Florida family to start a business overseas in Amsterdam; his wife 
wants to live the Dutch dream no matter the cost, but with rents on the rise, finding a suitable place will be a 
challenge.

00:00 HOUSE HUNTERS INTERNATIONAL Repeat WS G

Feeling the Noise in Phnom Penh 

A young Portuguese couple looks to advance their careers, education and relationship in Phnom Penh, Cambodia; 
he doesn't mind spending more to get a place with a pool, but she prefers to stay under budget and find something 
that's near her work.
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Wed Jun 12, 2024

00:30 HOUSE HUNTERS Repeat WS G

A Pro and a Novice in Charlotte 

A couple is eager to take the next step in their relationship and buy a house together in Charlotte, North Carolina. 
He's a first-time homebuyer and wants to stay on the low end of their budget, but she's owned homes in the past 
and wants an upgrade.

01:00 HOME TOWN Repeat WS G

The Heart of Laurel 

After a tornado destroyed a family's long-time residence nearly three years ago, they still have been unable to 
return. Now, Ben and Erin rally the entire community to roll up their sleeves and open their hearts to help finally 
bring the family back home.

02:00 GOOD BONES Repeat WS PG

A Backyard Barn For Karen 

Karen and Mina tackle a special project, Karen's new barn-shaped guesthouse that she has been dreaming of for 
years; the women get some devastating permit news from the city, forcing them to rethink the size of the structure.

03:00 RESTORED Repeat WS G

1900 Victorian Farmhouse 

A young couple seeks Brett's help restoring their big 1900 Victorian Farmhouse in time for their wedding. They're 
hoping Brett can design a rustic kitchen, update the laundry area and add light to the interior rooms.

04:00 MASTERS OF FLIP Repeat WS G

Flip Today, Gone Tomorrow 

Kortney and Dave revamp a quaint bungalow that boasts a quick-flip. Will renovating a house that's nearly finished 
be profitable in the end, or will it be more work than meets the eye?

05:00 BEST ROOM WINS Repeat PG

Window Stressing 

Interior designers Monica and Rosa have four days and $25,000 to make over their homeowners' bland bedrooms. 
Rosa receives the wrong custom-made window doors, and Monica loses the light trying to glam up her design.
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Thu Jun 13, 2024

06:00 HOUSE HUNTERS INTERNATIONAL Repeat WS G

Feeling the Noise in Phnom Penh 

A young Portuguese couple looks to advance their careers, education and relationship in Phnom Penh, Cambodia; 
he doesn't mind spending more to get a place with a pool, but she prefers to stay under budget and find something 
that's near her work.

06:30 HOUSE HUNTERS Repeat WS G

A Pro and a Novice in Charlotte 

A couple is eager to take the next step in their relationship and buy a house together in Charlotte, North Carolina. 
He's a first-time homebuyer and wants to stay on the low end of their budget, but she's owned homes in the past 
and wants an upgrade.

07:00 TBA Captioned WS G

Information To Follow.

08:00 THE GARDEN GURUS Captioned Repeat WS G

This week Bonnie discovers the easiest way to add microbiomes to the soil, and Trevor shares the tips to a bountiful 
harvest of nature's nutritional powerhouse.

08:30 THE BLOCK GLASSHOUSE Captioned Repeat WS PG

Tonight the winners of The Block Pop Up Shop are announced - the winners pocketing over $4500 in profits. All the 
teams are looking for a unique winning ingredient that will impress the judges for Sunday's kitchen reveal. 

09:30 HOUSE HUNTERS INTERNATIONAL Repeat WS G

Entrepreneuring in Amsterdam 

A penny-wise entrepreneur looks to uproot his Florida family to start a business overseas in Amsterdam; his wife 
wants to live the Dutch dream no matter the cost, but with rents on the rise, finding a suitable place will be a 
challenge.

10:00 HOUSE HUNTERS INTERNATIONAL Repeat WS G

Feeling the Noise in Phnom Penh 

A young Portuguese couple looks to advance their careers, education and relationship in Phnom Penh, Cambodia; 
he doesn't mind spending more to get a place with a pool, but she prefers to stay under budget and find something 
that's near her work.

10:30 HOUSE HUNTERS Repeat WS G

A Pro and a Novice in Charlotte 

A couple is eager to take the next step in their relationship and buy a house together in Charlotte, North Carolina. 
He's a first-time homebuyer and wants to stay on the low end of their budget, but she's owned homes in the past 
and wants an upgrade.

11:00 BEST ROOM WINS Repeat PG

Window Stressing 

Interior designers Monica and Rosa have four days and $25,000 to make over their homeowners' bland bedrooms. 
Rosa receives the wrong custom-made window doors, and Monica loses the light trying to glam up her design.

12:00 GOOD BONES Repeat WS PG

A Backyard Barn For Karen 

Karen and Mina tackle a special project, Karen's new barn-shaped guesthouse that she has been dreaming of for 
years; the women get some devastating permit news from the city, forcing them to rethink the size of the structure.
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Thu Jun 13, 2024

13:00 MASTERS OF FLIP Repeat WS G

Flip Today, Gone Tomorrow 

Kortney and Dave revamp a quaint bungalow that boasts a quick-flip. Will renovating a house that's nearly finished 
be profitable in the end, or will it be more work than meets the eye?

14:00 HOME TOWN Repeat WS G

The Heart of Laurel 

After a tornado destroyed a family's long-time residence nearly three years ago, they still have been unable to 
return. Now, Ben and Erin rally the entire community to roll up their sleeves and open their hearts to help finally 
bring the family back home.

15:00 THE BLOCK GLASSHOUSE Captioned Repeat WS PG

Simon and Shannon's kitchen plans hit the wall and Simon doesn't want to deliver what they have planned. Shelley 
has a creative challenge for the teams at the Queen Victoria Markets that will bring the inner foodie out in all the 
contestants.

16:00 BEST ROOM WINS PG

Bohehian Wrapsody 

Designers Sunshine and Barrie face off to re-imagine living and dining rooms and transform them into Bohemian-
style wonderlands. With just four days to complete the job, the designers face unexpected mould, strong opinions, 
and a very tight budget.

17:00 RESTORED Repeat WS G

1900 Victorian Farmhouse 

A young couple seeks Brett's help restoring their big 1900 Victorian Farmhouse in time for their wedding. They're 
hoping Brett can design a rustic kitchen, update the laundry area and add light to the interior rooms.
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Thu Jun 13, 2024

18:00 HOUSE HUNTERS INTERNATIONAL Repeat WS G

A Backpacker's Dream Down Under 

A couple relocates their young family from England to run a backpacker's hostel in her native Cairns, Australia; 
She's looking for a classic Queenslander with character, but he prefers something more modern that's low 
maintenance.

18:30 HOUSE HUNTERS INTERNATIONAL Repeat WS G

Action vs. Jungle in the Riviera Maya 

A Toronto couple looks to take the edge off their hectic lives and relocate to the Riviera Maya, Mexico; she wants a 
quiet standalone home that's in the jungle, but he's looking for a condo that's near downtown and close to the action.

19:00 HOUSE HUNTERS Repeat WS G

Best Friends Forever in Miami 

A single mother looks to purchase a wealth-building home for her and her daughter in Miami, Florida. She's looking 
for a ranch-style house and doesn't mind a fixer-upper, but her unwillingness to bend on price may prove to be 
unrealistic.

19:30 COUNTRY HOUSE HUNTERS AUSTRALIA Captioned Repeat WS G

Warrnambool 1 

After living in Portland for the past few years, Brian & Gina are looking to relocate to Warrnambool on Victoria East 
Coast, where Brian has started a new job. 

20:00 COUNTRY HOUSE HUNTERS AUSTRALIA Captioned Repeat WS G

Mount Macedon 

Wendy and Gary are currently living in Berwick, Victoria. They are semi-retired. Gary is a keen golfer and gardener 
while Wendy still works as an interior designer. They are looking to buy a house in beautiful Mount Macedon, 
Victoria.

20:30 HOUSE HUNT DILEMMA  WS PG

Artistic Flair vs Country Air 

Caught between Abbotsford's artistic pulse and Castlemaine's calm countryside, Jess and Nick face a tough choice. 
Ronnie and Georgia delve into what each area offers, highlighting cultural activities and community spirit, aiding the 
couple in visualizing their life in either setting.

21:30 LUXE LISTINGS SYDNEY Captioned Repeat WS M

Ladies and Gentlemen Welcome Home 

Gavin shows Simon through a stunning home in the beachside suburb of Coogee before meeting with the head of 
the Ray White Group to learn his fate. D'Leanne showcases a modern "Entertainer's Dream" home to Tammy for a 
prospective client. Simon is on the hunt for a new Executive Assistant and we meet our newest Agent Monika Tu 
and tour the most expensive penthouse on the north side of Sydney.

Cons.Advice: Some Coarse Language

22:30 TBA Captioned WS G

Information To Follow.

23:30 HOUSE HUNTERS INTERNATIONAL Repeat WS G

A Backpacker's Dream Down Under 

A couple relocates their young family from England to run a backpacker's hostel in her native Cairns, Australia; 
She's looking for a classic Queenslander with character, but he prefers something more modern that's low 
maintenance.
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Thu Jun 13, 2024

00:00 OPEN HOMES AUSTRALIA Repeat WS TBC

Dave takes a look inside a coastal barn fusion in Adelaide. We get a look at Bec and Georges own home in 
Melbourne and James gets to the central coast to see Kyal and Karas Bay build project.

00:30 HOUSE HUNTERS Repeat WS G

Best Friends Forever in Miami 

A single mother looks to purchase a wealth-building home for her and her daughter in Miami, Florida. She's looking 
for a ranch-style house and doesn't mind a fixer-upper, but her unwillingness to bend on price may prove to be 
unrealistic.

01:00 COUNTRY HOUSE HUNTERS AUSTRALIA Captioned Repeat WS G

Warrnambool 1 

After living in Portland for the past few years, Brian & Gina are looking to relocate to Warrnambool on Victoria East 
Coast, where Brian has started a new job. 

01:30 COUNTRY HOUSE HUNTERS AUSTRALIA Captioned Repeat WS G

Mount Macedon 

Wendy and Gary are currently living in Berwick, Victoria. They are semi-retired. Gary is a keen golfer and gardener 
while Wendy still works as an interior designer. They are looking to buy a house in beautiful Mount Macedon, 
Victoria.

02:00 HOUSE HUNT DILEMMA  Repeat WS PG

Artistic Flair vs Country Air 

Caught between Abbotsford's artistic pulse and Castlemaine's calm countryside, Jess and Nick face a tough choice. 
Ronnie and Georgia delve into what each area offers, highlighting cultural activities and community spirit, aiding the 
couple in visualizing their life in either setting.

03:00 LUXE LISTINGS SYDNEY Captioned Repeat WS M

Ladies and Gentlemen Welcome Home 

Gavin shows Simon through a stunning home in the beachside suburb of Coogee before meeting with the head of 
the Ray White Group to learn his fate. D'Leanne showcases a modern "Entertainer's Dream" home to Tammy for a 
prospective client. Simon is on the hunt for a new Executive Assistant and we meet our newest Agent Monika Tu 
and tour the most expensive penthouse on the north side of Sydney.

Cons.Advice: Some Coarse Language

04:00 RICO TO THE RESCUE Repeat WS PG

Our Contractor Is at the Neighbors 

A couple turns to professional help after realizing a renovation is out of their reach, but their contractor's lack of 
focus continues to stall their dream home plans. Now, Rico and his team arrive to manage the project for the final 
push it needs.

Cons.Advice: Dangerous Behaviour

05:00 BEST ROOM WINS Repeat PG

Bohehian Wrapsody 

Designers Sunshine and Barrie face off to re-imagine living and dining rooms and transform them into Bohemian-
style wonderlands. With just four days to complete the job, the designers face unexpected mould, strong opinions, 
and a very tight budget.
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Fri Jun 14, 2024

06:00 HOUSE HUNTERS INTERNATIONAL Repeat WS G

Action vs. Jungle in the Riviera Maya 

A Toronto couple looks to take the edge off their hectic lives and relocate to the Riviera Maya, Mexico; she wants a 
quiet standalone home that's in the jungle, but he's looking for a condo that's near downtown and close to the action.

06:30 HOUSE HUNTERS Repeat WS G

Best Friends Forever in Miami 

A single mother looks to purchase a wealth-building home for her and her daughter in Miami, Florida. She's looking 
for a ranch-style house and doesn't mind a fixer-upper, but her unwillingness to bend on price may prove to be 
unrealistic.

07:00 GETAWAY Captioned Repeat WS PG

Scenic - Eclipse #2 

This week on Getaway David Reyne tours Southern Spain, ticking off the towns of Malaga, Granada and Seville. 

07:30 POSTCARDS Captioned Repeat WS PG

This week we revisit Geelong's Pakington Street. Teng from Travel Guides hits the waves in Patterson Lakes. Todd 
explores Sunbury's history and hospitality. Plus, there's bread delivered by bike and viral smoothie bowls in Fitzroy 
North.

08:00 THE GARDEN GURUS Captioned Repeat WS G

This week on The Garden Gurus we welcome viewers to the Autumn season, as Simon Holloway discovers some 
'Endless summer Hydrangeas'. Neville shows us the keys to a successful aquaponics system. Also, Trevor shares 
the secrets to summer revival strategies for your garden.

08:30 THE BLOCK GLASSHOUSE Captioned Repeat WS PG

Simon and Shannon's kitchen plans hit the wall and Simon doesn't want to deliver what they have planned. Shelley 
has a creative challenge for the teams at the Queen Victoria Markets that will bring the inner foodie out in all the 
contestants.

09:30 HOUSE HUNTERS INTERNATIONAL Repeat WS G

A Backpacker's Dream Down Under 

A couple relocates their young family from England to run a backpacker's hostel in her native Cairns, Australia; 
She's looking for a classic Queenslander with character, but he prefers something more modern that's low 
maintenance.

10:00 HOUSE HUNTERS INTERNATIONAL Repeat WS G

Action vs. Jungle in the Riviera Maya 

A Toronto couple looks to take the edge off their hectic lives and relocate to the Riviera Maya, Mexico; she wants a 
quiet standalone home that's in the jungle, but he's looking for a condo that's near downtown and close to the action.

10:30 HELLO SA Captioned Repeat WS PG

Yorke Peninsula 

We show you some exciting ways to enjoy the Yorke Peninsula. From where to stay and what to see, we're going to 
travel from the bottom to the top. We also head to the Fleurieu for a look at what's new down south. 

11:00 COUNTRY HOUSE HUNTERS AUSTRALIA Captioned Repeat WS G

Warrnambool 1 

After living in Portland for the past few years, Brian & Gina are looking to relocate to Warrnambool on Victoria East 
Coast, where Brian has started a new job. 
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Fri Jun 14, 2024

11:30 COUNTRY HOUSE HUNTERS AUSTRALIA Captioned Repeat WS G

Mount Macedon 

Wendy and Gary are currently living in Berwick, Victoria. They are semi-retired. Gary is a keen golfer and gardener 
while Wendy still works as an interior designer. They are looking to buy a house in beautiful Mount Macedon, 
Victoria.

12:00 BARGAIN BLOCK Repeat WS G

Dormer and Palm 

With one house collapsing and the other a broken shell, Evan Thomas and Keith Bynum have their renovation 
powers put to the test. The Dormer House classes up the block with gold, glamor and glitz, while the Palm House 
blossoms into an island getaway.

13:00 LUXE LISTINGS SYDNEY Captioned Repeat WS M

Ladies and Gentlemen Welcome Home 

Gavin shows Simon through a stunning home in the beachside suburb of Coogee before meeting with the head of 
the Ray White Group to learn his fate. D'Leanne showcases a modern "Entertainer's Dream" home to Tammy for a 
prospective client. Simon is on the hunt for a new Executive Assistant and we meet our newest Agent Monika Tu 
and tour the most expensive penthouse on the north side of Sydney.

Cons.Advice: Some Coarse Language

14:00 TBA Captioned WS G

Information To Follow.

15:00 THE BLOCK GLASSHOUSE Captioned Repeat WS PG

Former AFL player Darren is flying solo on the tools, with wife Dee feeling under the weather. Michael's also flying 
solo, on duty in The Pop Up Shop. Rumours circulate that one team may be cheating and Scotty calls for an audit 
that all the teams must participate in.

16:00 BEST ROOM WINS PG

California Dreamin' 

No-nonsense Nick competes against free-spirited Amanza to see who can pull off the best California Modern living 
room; Nick is challenged with finding the perfect furniture, while Amanza's custom furniture could cost her the 
competition.

17:00 HOUSE HUNT DILEMMA  Repeat WS PG

Artistic Flair vs Country Air 

Caught between Abbotsford's artistic pulse and Castlemaine's calm countryside, Jess and Nick face a tough choice. 
Ronnie and Georgia delve into what each area offers, highlighting cultural activities and community spirit, aiding the 
couple in visualizing their life in either setting.
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18:00 HOUSE HUNTERS INTERNATIONAL Repeat WS G

Big Dreams, Cramped Reality in London 

A California family chases a lifelong dream of living abroad and follows a job opportunity to London; she's ready to 
embrace the bustling Central London lifestyle no matter the cost, but with two young children, he prefers a spacious 
suburban home.

18:30 HOUSE HUNTERS INTERNATIONAL Repeat WS G

A Quintessential Commutable Conundrum 

A young family leaves their settled life in Washington, D.C., for a job opportunity in Cambridge, England; she's an 
emergency medical doctor and wants a short commute, but he's now a stay-at-home dad and prefers a place near 
the city centre.

19:00 HOUSE HUNTERS Repeat WS G

No Open Concept in Illinois 

A couple with four kids looks to trade their open concept home for a more traditional layout in Chicago. They're 
looking for a large home with five bedrooms, but finding a place that can also accommodate two home offices will be 
a challenge.

19:30 SCOTT'S VACATION HOUSE RULES WS PG

Funky Farmhouse / Nadia and Anwar 

Nadia & Anwar bought their farmhouse on a semi-whim as a generational property to enjoy with their daughters, but 
also with the intention of generating some short-term rental income. Scott sees the opportunity to turn this into a 
truly funky farmhouse, perfect for families of all ages any month of the year.

20:30 ROCK SOLID BUILDS WS PG

Fire Up a Scoff 

With winter fast approaching, it's full steam ahead on multiple job sites. But the gloves come off for a high-stakes 
cookoff at Randy's.

21:30 TBA Captioned WS G

Information To Follow.

22:30 HOLMES FAMILY RESCUE Repeat WS G

Beware of the Demon Door 

A couple has two kids and a massive trench in their basement left behind by a contractor who used a fake name, 
took their money and disappeared; Mike, Michael and Sherry come to the rescue as they uncover more issues 
along the way.

23:30 HOUSE HUNTERS INTERNATIONAL Repeat WS G

Big Dreams, Cramped Reality in London 

A California family chases a lifelong dream of living abroad and follows a job opportunity to London; she's ready to 
embrace the bustling Central London lifestyle no matter the cost, but with two young children, he prefers a spacious 
suburban home.

00:00 HOUSE HUNTERS INTERNATIONAL Repeat WS G

A Quintessential Commutable Conundrum 

A young family leaves their settled life in Washington, D.C., for a job opportunity in Cambridge, England; she's an 
emergency medical doctor and wants a short commute, but he's now a stay-at-home dad and prefers a place near 
the city centre.

00:30 HOUSE HUNTERS Repeat WS G

No Open Concept in Illinois 

A couple with four kids looks to trade their open concept home for a more traditional layout in Chicago. They're 
looking for a large home with five bedrooms, but finding a place that can also accommodate two home offices will be 
a challenge.
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Fri Jun 14, 2024

01:00 ROCK SOLID BUILDS Repeat WS PG

Fire Up a Scoff 

With winter fast approaching, it's full steam ahead on multiple job sites. But the gloves come off for a high-stakes 
cookoff at Randy's.

02:00 HOLMES FAMILY RESCUE Repeat WS G

Beware of the Demon Door 

A couple has two kids and a massive trench in their basement left behind by a contractor who used a fake name, 
took their money and disappeared; Mike, Michael and Sherry come to the rescue as they uncover more issues 
along the way.

03:00 TBA Captioned WS G

Information To Follow.

04:00 GETAWAY Captioned Repeat WS PG

Scenic - Eclipse #2 

This week on Getaway David Reyne tours Southern Spain, ticking off the towns of Malaga, Granada and Seville. 

04:30 HELLO SA Captioned Repeat WS PG

Yorke Peninsula 

We show you some exciting ways to enjoy the Yorke Peninsula. From where to stay and what to see, we're going to 
travel from the bottom to the top. We also head to the Fleurieu for a look at what's new down south. 

05:00 BEST ROOM WINS Repeat PG

California Dreamin' 

No-nonsense Nick competes against free-spirited Amanza to see who can pull off the best California Modern living 
room; Nick is challenged with finding the perfect furniture, while Amanza's custom furniture could cost her the 
competition.
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Sat Jun 15, 2024

06:00 HOUSE HUNTERS INTERNATIONAL Repeat WS G

A Quintessential Commutable Conundrum 

A young family leaves their settled life in Washington, D.C., for a job opportunity in Cambridge, England; she's an 
emergency medical doctor and wants a short commute, but he's now a stay-at-home dad and prefers a place near 
the city centre.

06:30 HOUSE HUNTERS Repeat WS G

No Open Concept in Illinois 

A couple with four kids looks to trade their open concept home for a more traditional layout in Chicago. They're 
looking for a large home with five bedrooms, but finding a place that can also accommodate two home offices will be 
a challenge.

07:00 SCOTT'S VACATION HOUSE RULES Repeat WS PG

Funky Farmhouse / Nadia and Anwar 

Nadia & Anwar bought their farmhouse on a semi-whim as a generational property to enjoy with their daughters, but 
also with the intention of generating some short-term rental income. Scott sees the opportunity to turn this into a 
truly funky farmhouse, perfect for families of all ages any month of the year.

08:00 THE GARDEN GURUS Captioned Repeat WS G

This week on The Garden Gurus, Trevor has the tricks to a lush green lawn for Autumn. Simon shares his must 
have tools for shearing success! And Neville discovers some weird and wacky plants that are well worth growing at 
your place!

08:30 THE BLOCK GLASSHOUSE Captioned Repeat WS PG

Former AFL player Darren is flying solo on the tools, with wife Dee feeling under the weather. Michael's also flying 
solo, on duty in The Pop Up Shop. Rumours circulate that one team may be cheating and Scotty calls for an audit 
that all the teams must participate in.

09:30 HOUSE HUNTERS INTERNATIONAL Repeat WS G

Big Dreams, Cramped Reality in London 

A California family chases a lifelong dream of living abroad and follows a job opportunity to London; she's ready to 
embrace the bustling Central London lifestyle no matter the cost, but with two young children, he prefers a spacious 
suburban home.

10:00 HOUSE HUNTERS INTERNATIONAL Repeat WS G

A Quintessential Commutable Conundrum 

A young family leaves their settled life in Washington, D.C., for a job opportunity in Cambridge, England; she's an 
emergency medical doctor and wants a short commute, but he's now a stay-at-home dad and prefers a place near 
the city centre.

10:30 HOUSE HUNTERS Repeat WS G

No Open Concept in Illinois 

A couple with four kids looks to trade their open concept home for a more traditional layout in Chicago. They're 
looking for a large home with five bedrooms, but finding a place that can also accommodate two home offices will be 
a challenge.

11:00 POSTCARDS Captioned Repeat WS PG

This week we revisit Geelong's Pakington Street. Teng from Travel Guides hits the waves in Patterson Lakes. Todd 
explores Sunbury's history and hospitality. Plus, there's bread delivered by bike and viral smoothie bowls in Fitzroy 
North.

11:30 GETAWAY Captioned Repeat WS PG

Scenic - Eclipse #2 

This week on Getaway David Reyne tours Southern Spain, ticking off the towns of Malaga, Granada and Seville. 
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Sat Jun 15, 2024

12:00 BEST ROOM WINS Repeat PG

California Dreamin' 

No-nonsense Nick competes against free-spirited Amanza to see who can pull off the best California Modern living 
room; Nick is challenged with finding the perfect furniture, while Amanza's custom furniture could cost her the 
competition.

13:00 ROCK SOLID BUILDS Repeat WS PG

Fire Up a Scoff 

With winter fast approaching, it's full steam ahead on multiple job sites. But the gloves come off for a high-stakes 
cookoff at Randy's.

14:00 HOLMES FAMILY RESCUE Repeat WS G

Beware of the Demon Door 

A couple has two kids and a massive trench in their basement left behind by a contractor who used a fake name, 
took their money and disappeared; Mike, Michael and Sherry come to the rescue as they uncover more issues 
along the way.

15:00 TBA Captioned WS G

Information To Follow.

16:00 SCOTT'S VACATION HOUSE RULES Repeat WS PG

Funky Farmhouse / Nadia and Anwar 

Nadia & Anwar bought their farmhouse on a semi-whim as a generational property to enjoy with their daughters, but 
also with the intention of generating some short-term rental income. Scott sees the opportunity to turn this into a 
truly funky farmhouse, perfect for families of all ages any month of the year.

17:00 OPEN HOMES AUSTRALIA WS TBC

Jesse visits a rural retreat in the mountains of Victoria. An inside look at Leah and Ash' home from The Block and 
James visits a coastal marvel in the Northern beaches of Sydney.

17:30 AUSTRALIA'S BEST HOUSE WS G

Luxury Water Projects & Coastal Retreat 

Waterfront living is at its finest with luxurious water projects that make a splash and serene coastal retreats that offer 
a peaceful escape from the everyday hustle.
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Sat Jun 15, 2024

18:30 HOLIDAY HOMES IN THE SUN Repeat WS G

Estoril, Portugal 

Property expert Amanda Lamb, presenter and JLS star JB Gill, and DJ and presenter Sam Pinkham are in 
Lanzarote in the Canary Islands, competing to find their favourite holiday rental.

19:30 ESCAPE TO THE CHATEAU Captioned Repeat WS G

Weddings & Aviaries 

It's the wedding season. Dick and Angel are at their busiest while also tangling with a circus tent, two giant aviaries, 
and a water lily pond just like in a Monet painting.

20:30 HOUSE HUNTERS WS G

Climbing High in Reno 

Rock climbers are ready to get out of their tiny apartment and into a house with space in Reno. They want plenty of 
room to store all their gear, and he's looking for a major fixer-upper, but she prefers something that's move-in ready.

21:30 HOUSE HUNTERS INTERNATIONAL WS G

Skate or Braai in Brisbane 

A Johannesburg couple wants to give their sons a broad worldview and return to her roots in Brisbane, Australia; 
she's looking for something modern and doesn't want a yard to maintain, but he prefers character and outdoor 
space to entertain.

22:30 BEACHFRONT BARGAIN HUNT: 
RENOVATION Repeat WS G

A Frugal Family in Ocean Shores 

A couple sets out to fix up a property along the scenic Pacific Northwest coastline in Ocean Shores, Washington, so 
they can pass along childhood memories of growing up by the beach to their daughter. 

23:30 NO DEMO RENO Repeat WS G

Colour Correction 

A single mum who loves to bake asks Jenn Todryk to turn her kitchen into a cake maker's paradise without burning 
up the budget. Then, Jenn helps a couple update their home to make it more user-friendly for their very active family.

00:30 HOUSE HUNTERS Repeat WS G

Climbing High in Reno 

Rock climbers are ready to get out of their tiny apartment and into a house with space in Reno. They want plenty of 
room to store all their gear, and he's looking for a major fixer-upper, but she prefers something that's move-in ready.

01:00 SCOTT'S VACATION HOUSE RULES Repeat WS PG

Funky Farmhouse / Nadia and Anwar 

Nadia & Anwar bought their farmhouse on a semi-whim as a generational property to enjoy with their daughters, but 
also with the intention of generating some short-term rental income. Scott sees the opportunity to turn this into a 
truly funky farmhouse, perfect for families of all ages any month of the year.

02:00 BEACHFRONT BARGAIN HUNT: 
RENOVATION Repeat WS G

A Frugal Family in Ocean Shores 

A couple sets out to fix up a property along the scenic Pacific Northwest coastline in Ocean Shores, Washington, so 
they can pass along childhood memories of growing up by the beach to their daughter. 
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Sat Jun 15, 2024

03:00 HOUSE HUNTERS INTERNATIONAL Repeat WS G

Skate or Braai in Brisbane 

A Johannesburg couple wants to give their sons a broad worldview and return to her roots in Brisbane, Australia; 
she's looking for something modern and doesn't want a yard to maintain, but he prefers character and outdoor 
space to entertain.

03:30 HOUSE HUNTERS INTERNATIONAL Repeat WS G

Pandemic Love Story in Munich, Germany 

After nearly three years of long-distance dating, a couple moves to neutral territory to find their first home together in 
Munich, Germany. They're looking for something that's near the city center, but finding a place in their budget will be 
a challenge.

04:00 NO DEMO RENO Repeat WS G

Colour Correction 

A single mum who loves to bake asks Jenn Todryk to turn her kitchen into a cake maker's paradise without burning 
up the budget. Then, Jenn helps a couple update their home to make it more user-friendly for their very active family.

05:00 ROCK SOLID BUILDS Repeat WS PG

Fire Up a Scoff 

With winter fast approaching, it's full steam ahead on multiple job sites. But the gloves come off for a high-stakes 
cookoff at Randy's.
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